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Dear Parents,                                                                                                 11th November 2019 

 

On Thursday the 28th of November, Year 6 will be producing crazy golf holes from wooden pallets. 

This is related to our environment topic as the burning of wood produces carbon dioxide and pollutes 

the air, so we are teaching the children to reuse existing products for alternative items. 

The pupils have designed their golf holes, with each class producing 6. These crazy golf holes will 

then form part of the Key Stage Two playground so all junior children can enjoy using them at lunch 

time.  

We aim to construct the main part of the product in one day (Mr Milne’s class in the morning and Miss 

Farlam’s class in the afternoon). In order for the children to work safely and accurately, pupils will 

need supervision to join and cut wood in these sessions therefore we are asking if any parents or 

grandparents are available to work with a group.   Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Milne  Miss Farlam 

 


